Good morning, today is Tuesday, January 23™.

You need to sign up for the 4pm Activity Bus by 1pm. Anyone signing up after 1pm will receive an
infraction. If you are meeting with a teacher during your lunch period and are unable to come to the
office, please let your teacher know you need to sign up for the activity bus. Your teacher can then have
you call or come to the office to let us know.

To all 8th Graders, we are taking theme suggestions this week for the 8th Grade Celebration.
Please stop by the office today and submit your theme ideas in the box provided.

There is a yearbook meeting today after school for the reporters committee. Please make sure
you have a ride home at 4:00 or have signed up for the activity bus at lunch.

EL Study Hall is cancelled today, but it will be held tomorrow, Wednesday in Mrs. Fariz’s room
306. Remember to sign up for the activity bus or arrange for a ride home.

There will be grade level BHip meetings this week at lunch on Thursday.
There will be a PRIDE club meeting on Wednesday at 8" grade lunch in Mrs. Sowa’s room.

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.



